
  
  
  
  

  The ASE Received a Student Delegation from the University of
Jordan 

  

 

  

 

  December 18, 2019  

the ASE has received a student delegation from the Faculty of Sharia, Islamic Finance and Banking
Dept/University of Jordan,as a field visit to the  capital market institutions; Jordan Securities
Commission(JSC), Amman Stock Exchange (ASE), and Securities Depository Center (SDC), on
Tuesday, the 17th  of Dec, 2019. 

In this respect; Dr. Malak Al- Jazzazi, from the Media and Communication Department at the ASE
delivered a presentation about the ASE scope of business  in addition to the recent developments
and projects . At the end of the lecture, the floor was opened to questions and discussion to the
students that are related to the Jordanian Capital Market institutions in general and to ASE in
particular.
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